Koepsell, Arthur

From: Lindblom, Steven

Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2011 10:18 AM

To: Koepsell, Arthur; Deranleau, Greg; Stanczyk, Jane; Coler, Larry
Subject: Simmons onsite inspection request

The Simmons onsite inspection request (NE 20 6N 64W) has been withdrawn. The green square has been removed. An
SUA is in place. Form 2A number 400156380 and 400156413. From the onsite inspection perspective, | have no issues.
However, | do see that an alert remains at the location regarding mineral interest.

-Steve



